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Comments: Wayne National Forest - Motorcycle Single Track

 

Hi Rachel,

 

 

 

I want to express my support for including motorcycle single track in Wayne National Forest. I regularly travel

from North Carolina to as far as Colorado and Mexico to ride motorcycles. If single track was available in Ohio, I

would certainly visit. I enjoy the slow speed challenge of tight, single track trails. They are safer and, in my

opinion, more fun than the wider UTV type trails.

 

 

 

Thanks,

 

Adam

 

 

 

Adam Tripp, P.G.

 

Senior Geologist

 

 

 

ANCHOR QEA OF NORTH CAROLINA, PLLC

 

(Formerly Altamont Environmental, Inc.)


